
 

 

Update March 20

 

 

Dear Friends of Canadale:
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Good morning.

 

Like you, we have been following the news closely for developments
surrounding Covid-19. At Canadale our first priority, as always, is the safety of
our customers, staff, suppliers and community.

 

Therefore, at this time we have decided to temporarily close our retail store to
the public as of 4pm today. However we are still here to serve you!

 

In the meantime, we will be offering curbside pick-up for prepaid orders outside
our front door. There will be no physical contact with our staff. We will take
phone orders at 519-631-7264 and email orders at info@canadale.com.

 

We are working on a list of available items, but if you have a request, we will
do our best to fill your order. Our greenhouses and gift rooms are stocked with
colourful spring flowers, air-purifying houseplants, succulents, seeds and seed
starting supplies (this is a great year to grow your own garden!) and gifts so
that can bring some bright and cheery colour into your home. We are stocking
our outdoor plants as we speak and will soon have a selection available for
ordering. Gift cards are also available for any occasion. Our very popular take
home Kids Club Crafts kits are still available (new selections will be available
next week) and we are working on adult workshop kits as well.

 

Your house is your home and your backyard is your sanctuary. Now is the time
to enjoy your personal space.

 

We will continue to keep you informed of any changes.

We thank you for your understanding and your continued support at this
extraordinary time. We are all in this together, and together we will get through
this challenging time.

 

Until then, take care of yourself and each other.

 

Pauline Intven-Casier

Vice President

and the Canadale Team
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We are open for phone and email orders!
Monday to Friday

10am - 3pm
 

519-631-7264
 

Info@canadale.com
 

Prepaid orders only.
Pickup outside our front door
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March Break TAKE HOME Kids Craft Kits are still available! Complete these
crafts in the safety and comfort of your own home. New crafts kits will be
available early next week!

 

Click here for photos and prices of available crafts!

 

Call the store to reserve your kits today! 519-631-7264

While supplies last!

 

 

Visit Our Website
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